
 

 

  October 2 19 Newsletter 
 

Rugby World Semi-Finals 2019 
Saturday 26th October 

Bar open 8am, game starts 9am 

Get here before 9am and receive a free coffee 

Sausage or Bacon Bap with egg £3.00 each 

Sunday 27th October bar open 8am, no hot food 

 

Rugby World Cup Final 2019 
Saturday 2nd November 

Bar open 8am, game starts 9am 

Breakfast bookings must be ordered in advance 

Full English £6.95, English Breakfast £5.95 

Sausage or Bacon Bap £2.50 

To book please contact Christian on 07809620321 
 

 

Racketball 

A&H Racketball Tournament 

Semi Finals 4th November from 7pm 

Finals 8th November from 7pm 

 

 
 

 

 

  

HOT DOG DAY 

SATURDAY 9th "MOVEMBER"!! 

THE FUN AND REGISTRATION STARTS 9:30am!  
Come along on Jon’s walks, you have a choice of 6.2 or 3.5 

miles and lots of other fun activities to join in with! Also, raffle, 
tombola cake stands. 

AND OF COURSE, HOT DOGS  
ALL MONEY RAISED GOES TO PROSTATE CANCER RESEARCH!!! 

 

 

 

Come & 

support 

players 

 

 



 

 

Squash/Racketball Court Closure for Maintenance 

18/11/19 19/11/19 20/11/19 

Court 6 - 8am-10am 

Court 5 - 10am-12pm 

Court 4 - 8am-10pm 

Court 3 - 10am-12pm 

Court 2 - 8am-10pm 

Court 1 - 10am-12pm 

 

 

 

SATURDAY 30th November 

THE TRIVIA QUIZ IS BACK! 

Starts 8pm in Club Bar 

Tickets £10 each 
 

Includes meal - either individual steak pie, 

sausage & mash or vegetable curry  
 

Please reserve tickets early to ensure quiz 

goes ahead – Thank you 

Limited availability of tickets (90) 
 



 

 

GYM 

No Circuits Class on Saturday 26th October 

 

Gym Christmas Party at The Fox, Stourton 

 
Please ensure your trainers are clean before entering gym – especially if you 

have been on tennis courts that are laden with sand. Thank you 

13th December 2019 
Cost £35.  
 
Sign up on the notice 
board outside the gym 
and £15 deposit to Jon 
ASAP 
 



 

 

 

Squash 

 
 

 



 

 

TENNIS 

Wimbledon Ballot - 2020 

It is that time of year again when the ballot is open for us to 
maximise the number of Wimbledon tickets we can receive 
as a club. For the past 5 years, since the opt In to the ballot 
went live, demand from our members for Wimbledon tickets 
has far outstripped the numbers we have been allocated. 
 
SLTC is an LTA registered venue so in order to enter the 
Wimbledon ballot you must become an LTA Lite member. 
There is no charge for this. To do this please follow the link below: 

https://www.lta.org.uk/member/benefits/ 
 
If you are already an LTA member, and want to opt into the Wimbledon Ballot, then please follow 
the link below: 

https://www.lta.org.uk/ 
Remember if you aren't an LTA member you can't opt into the Ballot, and if you don't opt in you 
cannot receive Wimbledon tickets  through SLTC. The deadline to opt in is 14th February 2020  
(Valentine’s Day in case you forget !!) 

 

Winter Evening Court allocation 

Early feedback has been very positive from most members who play tennis in the evenings.  

I would however kindly ask those members who book a court, to play on the court they 

book rather than another court. If you do decide that you do not wish to use or are not able 

to use the court booked,  please cancel it so that it becomes available to other members 

who may wish to book it. 

Day Time Leagues  

We are still desperate for someone to take on the task of running the day time leagues. If 

you feel you are able to help with this please have a word with Barry Brice, Richard Walker 

or myself. 

Grounds  

Now that we have sand retention edging in place on courts 2,3 and 4 we intend to have the 

level of sand topped up. We will be interested to see if this influences their playing 

characteristics. Advice on sweeping water from courts 5,6 and 7. The easiest procedure is 

for two people to push the water from the far side of the court to the net before then 

sweeping the side of the courts nearest the club house to the drainage channel. Alternatives 

involve encouraging water uphill, not a good idea and hard work! Please let us know as soon 

as you notice the rubber on sweepers become worn so that ground staff can replace them. 

Many Thanks 

Dennis Wyatt 
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Plexi – Courts 

 

 

Fancy Funding a Tennis Tournament Trophy? 

There is an opportunity for Members to have their names 
engraved on a new shield or cup by funding a trophy. 

New trophies are required for 2 events as we have run 
out of space on the existing ones. One is required for 

the Ladies Veterans Singles Champion, and one for the 
Mens Doubles Veterans Champions. 

Please contact Jon Rance 07813 632028 
 

2020 Diaries 

£3.50 - on sale from reception 

Sweep water into drain 

After rain please sweep courts 

downwards from far side 

towards court 1 & wellness 

space as we have been assured 

the courts will dry quicker!! 

 



 

 

 

MY COURT BOOKINGS 

Following a complaint and to adhere to bye-law L.2 all players on court should be 

registered on the booking sheet and please remember consecutive courts cannot be 

booked – please be considerate to other members. 

 

 
 

Forthcoming functions: - 

 4/11 A&H Racketball Semis 7pm  
 8/11 A&H Racketball Finals 7pm  
 9/11 Movember Hot Dog Day All day  
 23/11 Private Function 6pm Iverley & Pedmore 
 30/11 Quiz Night 7pm Iverley & Pedmore 
 9/12 Ladies Team Tennis Party 7pm Pedmore 
 10/12 Private Function 6:30pm Iverley & Norton 
 12/12 Board Dinner 6:30 Pedmore 
 14/12 Private Function 12 – 2pm Iverley 
 14/12 Private Function 6:30pm Iverley & Pedmore 
 15/12 Carol Evening 6pm  
 16/12 Private Function 6:30pm Pedmore 
 17/12 Christmas Bridge Night 7pm Pedmore 
 21/12 Private Function 6:30 Iverley & Pedmore 
 31/12 New Year’s Eve Party 6pm Iverley & Pedmore 
Please note part of the balcony may be sectioned off for private parties as included in hire 

Catering News…. 

No hot food Wednesday 23rd – Thursday 31st October, 
Normal service resumes Friday 1st November 

Christian says a big thank for all your support over the past 6 months and looking 
forward to the next 6! Please note our lunch menu will return in the Spring! 

 

   

 
 

 
 



 

 

Stourbridge Lawn Tennis & Squash Club 

Welfare Officers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Lucy Hancocks                                     Jane Underwood 

Contact: 

call 01384 393613 or 

email info@stourbridge-tennis-squash.co.uk 

 

Both LTA & England Squash Safeguarding Polices are on Club 

website and Noticeboard by bag room 
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